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NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR THE HUMANITIES

WASHINGTON,. D.C. 20506
; Ory .
(4 Cr

September 28, 1978

Honorable Claiborne Pell
United States Senate
Washington, D€ 20510

Dear Sehator Pell:

Thank you for your letter of Septembeg 14 6n behalf of the
application submitted to the National Endowment for the Humanities
by WSBE-TV, Channel 36 in P¥éVidence, Rhode Island.

This applic¢ation is currently under staff and panel review in our
Division of Public Programs. The National Céuncil on the Humanities,
our chief advisory body, will be making final recommendations on
this préject during its November meeting. In this regard, I have
asked Steve Rabin, Assistant Director for Media Programs to keep

you apprised of its status.

I appreciate your taking the timé to write in their behalf. Please
let me know if I fidy be 6f further assistance to you.

With all best wishes,

Sincerely,
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